NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Statement from Senator Adams condemning Hate Attack in

Williamsburg

ERIC ADAMS  April 10, 2013

Senator Adams states:  "This kind of disgusting hatred has no place in Brooklyn, a borough that was built
on diversity. And to desecrate mazuzahs on the day we remember those who died during the Holocaust is
unforgivable. When the perpetrators of this hate crime are caught -- and I'm confident they will be -- they
should face the maximum penalty under the law."
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